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Greenwell Point Public School 

   NEWSLETTER 
                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            

Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                 email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Cathie Glennan                                   7th May, 2018                                              Term 2     Week 2 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a fantastic start we had to the new term last week. It was wonderful to get into 
the classrooms and work with the children. It's shaping up to be a busy term. 
 
Already this week we have the schools Cross Country Carnival, which is being held at 
Willandra. It is a fantastic day for all involved and we do hope you can come along 
and cheer on not only your child, but all the children. Please ensure you child brings 
their hat, plenty of water and has appropriate shoes to run in on the day. 
As it was Greenwell Points turn to coordinate the event this year, I’d like to take the 
opportunity to thank Mr Atherton for his organisation of the event. 
 
The infants students, as well as those not attending the carnival, will not miss out on 
the fun however. Ms Brown is planning on having an infants fun run, with a few obsta-
cles thrown in. A great day for all. 
 
This week we also have our P&C's  AGM. It will be held on Thursday this week in the 
Library, starting at 1:30pm. Please come along and support our school. The school 
and the students benefit so much from the work conducted by the P&C. 
 
You may have noticed a few minor improvements happening around the school. The 
signage on the front of the school was old and in need of repair. 
I want the students and community to be proud of the school they are walking into and 
past every day. I want it to be welcoming - so watch this space! 
 
Good luck to any students who are attending the Touch Football trials this Friday. We 
are proud of your effort and commitment. Thank you to parent's for transporting them. 
Also, don't forget to return any notes and money for the K-2 AFL day to be held next 
Monday. 
  
Have a great week, 
Catherine Glennan 
Relieving Principal 
 
ABSENCES AND EXTENDED LEAVE 
Please inform the school within 7 days of your child being absent. This can be via 
a phone call or a note. 
Also, if you are planning on taking extended holidays with your child during the school 
term, please notify the school prior to going away. This helps us with our legal respon-
sibilities as a school. 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Book Club is due back on Friday 11th May.  Our preferred payment is now by LOOP.  
If you order and pay by LOOP you could qualify for our “Keep It Rolling Offer”. 
 
BOOK FAIR 
The school will be hosting the Book Fair again this year and this will begin from the 
24th May.  Parents are invited to come to the school and view the books for purchase 
during designated times.  Times will follow at a later date. 
 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

MAY 
 
9 Small Schools Cross 

Country 
 
10 P&C AGM 1:30pm 
 
11 Book Club due back 
 
14 K-2 AFL Gala Day 
 
15-17   NAPLAN testing 
 
24 Book Fair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

out on the updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


P&C NEWS 
Cadbury’s Chocolate Fundraiser 
We  have 1 box of Caramello’s to be sold.  If you can help out and take a box then please let Mrs Miller know in the 
office.  Please return money as soon as possible. 
 
AGM 
The P&C’s AGM will be held on the 10th May at 1:30pm in the school library.  All new members are welcome to at-
tend. 
 
WORKBOOKS Please pay for your child’s workbooks ASAP. Thanking you  
KINDER- $38.50, 1/2—$38.50, 2/3/4—$38.50, 5/6—$33.50 
 
STEWART HOUSE 
Mrs Miller has Stewart House handballs for sale at $3 each.  All money raised will go towards Stewart House.  Please 
see Mrs Miller in the office if you would like to purchase one. 

 

SPORT 
 
FISST Cross Country 
The Small School’s Cross Country carnival will be held THIS WEDNESDAY 9th May, 2018.  Those students turning 8 
this year and up will be attending.  Notes have been sent home and will be sent home again to students who have not 
yet returned their permission note.  
 
K-2 AFL Gala Day 
All students in K-2 will be participating in the AFL Gala Day to be held at Artie Smith Oval Bomaderry on the 14th May, 
2018.  Cost for this activity will be $7 and a note will be sent home this week. 
 
CANTEEN —Volunteers helping this week are: Coleen and Susan 
The meal deal for this week will be pizza, garlic bread, a snack and a popper.  

 

 

 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

           MEAL DEAL ORDER FORM   Friday 11th May,  2018 
 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal consisting of 
pizza—Ham/Pineapple or Ham/Cheese (please circle) and garlic bread, a snack and a popper for $5.  All students need 
to provide recess. Jelly cups, custard cups & ice blocks are all 50¢ each.  

 

……………………………………                                …………………………… 

Parent Signature                                                                   Date 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Leylani in 1/2 turns 7 tomorrow (Tuesday) and 

Evie in Kinder turns 6 on Wednesday 

BOAT AWARDS 

KINDER—Eli and Javin 

1/2—William and Jack 

2/3/4—Sophie and Shiann 

5/6—Zeke and Cody 


